September Updates

The following changes will be made in Colleague on Friday, September 20", While some changes are not
visible to you, you will benefit from them because they are still essential to the proper functioning and
advancement of the system.

Form updates:

* Person’s Wage Salary — The errors that users encountered when updating an existing wage
record in this form have been corrected.

* Award Detail Entry and Needs Analysis Summary — Information on these forms that was not
displayed is now visible in the proper format.

* General form corrections — Colleague made several corrections to forms based on requests

from users, such as incorrect spelling, problems with exporting, data entry, etc.
National Student Clearinghouse updates:

* Error reporting — There is now an option to only report errors to the NSC.

* Colleague ID — There is an option to only send a Colleague person ID to NSC.

* Dates in archives — Dates have now been added to archives for the NSC to make viewing and
processing easier.

* Automatic updates — When updating information in NSC forms, previous fields will
automatically fill with the relevant information.

* Purging data — There is now an option to automatically purge older data in the archives to keep
the data manageable.

Other important updates:

* Test score imports: Because College Board changed the format of the file they use to import
test scores, Colleague has adjusted to accept that format.

* General update: A software update has been made regarding degree dates, advisor
assignments, and additional priority client requests in multiple areas.

* |PEDs: The IPED federal reporting requirement functionality has been corrected and updated.

* Computed columns: The computed column infrastructure was improved.

* Colleague API - Enhancements were made to better support Colleague’s connection with other
programs.



